Please send us your Letter of Commitment at your earliest convenience.
In order to facilitate SALMON RUN PROGRAMS FOR 2014, we would appreciate recieving
your cheque * no later than September 1st, 2014 - Thank You.

SIGNATURE: DATE:

Thank You for supporting educational programs at Goldstream for 2014!

*Please make cheques payable to “Habitat Acquisition Trust”
On the MEMO line please note: “For the Goldstream Chums”

Please return this form to the Goldstream Nature House
MAIL: PO Box 272 Malahat, BC VOR 2P1
FAX: 250-478-9432



